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Recommended Action:

It is recommended that the City Council award a three-year, on-call Professional Services Agreement (PSA) to
LDM Associates, Inc. in an amount not to exceed $75,000 for Professional Labor Compliance Services for
various Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) capital projects that are identified in the annual Capital
Improvement Program (CIP) Budget each fiscal year and authorize the City Manager to execute said
agreement.
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